
Accident  causes  delays  on
Kingsbury Grade

Vehicles  had  to  be  towed  from
Kingsbury  Grade  on  Sept.  5.
Photo/Natalie  Yanish

A multi-car accident on Kingsbury Grade early Tuesday evening
had traffic backed up in both directions.

The road has since reopened.

According to the Douglas County sheriff’s personnel, no one
was injured.

Further details were not available.

— Lake Tahoe News staff report
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